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Rezoning 730 Tyee

Michael Peiffer Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 10:32 AM
To: Raiji Buttar > Jane eiffer_

Hello Raji,

Further to my conversation with Mike at Victoria City Hall this morning regarding the rezoning for High Five
and the request from Traffic for a Statutory Right of Way we as the owners of the property have decided to
decline the Right of Way at this time. We will consider it for any future redevelopment.

Thank you,

Michael & Janet Peiffer

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=926ec8eb69&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A 168054936888 1251104 &simpl=msg-f%3A16805493688... 1/1



